
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  November 9, 2021 
 
Re:  October Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $73,257 in total revenue during the month of October. 
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Occupancy: October’s average daily occupancy was 75% 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 31 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 24 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 2 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 57 
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News: The marina staff is still being very cautious as covid is still out there, as a result the marina was 
unable to host some of our annual events this year. However, we are still hopeful for next year.  
 
 
Projects: All 14 boundary markers for the mooring field were replaced due to continuous wear. All moorings  
have been repaired and/or replaced just in time for busy season. 
 

 
OLD BOUNDARY MARKERS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


